EXTRA!EXTRA!

READ ALL ABOUT IT!

SCRIP PROGRAM

Did you know! Some of our families have earned up to $500 per quarter in tuition rebates by
using the Scrip program. Which means they also earned $500 per quarter for our school. Just
think, you are purchasing Scrip for stores that you normally shop at and you are receiving money
back in the form of a tuition rebate!

What is Scrip? It's a way to earn a tuition rebate for your family at no cost to you and to raise
money for St. Patrick School! Our school buys gift certificates at a discount and then sells them
at face value, making a profit on each sale. Just make your normal household purchases at the
stores you shop.

Where can I use Scrip? Purchase the gift certificates for the stores you shop regularly, (see
attached order form) and spend them like cash! There are many retail stores, grocery stores, gas
stations and restaurants that participate.

Can I use Scrip to pay my store charge card? Kohl’s accepts Scrip as payment on your
account. When your bill arrives, just order Scrip, go to the store in person, and apply the Scrip to
your account.

Who benefits from Scrip? YOU and St. Pat’s benefit! You will receive half of the percentage
you spend to be applied to your tuition account and St. Patrick School receives half of the
percentage you spend. Anyone (grandparents, friends, neighbors, etc.) can buy Scrip and
designate it for your family. You can help yourself and St. Patrick School while making your
normal purchases.

How do I get Scrip? Scrip will be sold in the narthex after weekend masses and on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays and Thursdays through backpack mail during the school year. Just send in your
Scrip envelope through your child and your order will be filled and returned to you.

How do I pay for Scrip?
We accept cash or personal check as payment.

When can I start the Scrip program?

Right now! We will let you know when school sales will begin. For now, just visit the Scrip
table in the Narthex when attending mass. Scrip tuition rebates will be posted three times a year.
Tuition accounts will be credited for the October tuition payment, January tuition payment and
April tuition payment. Families who have their last child in eighth grade who use this program
will not receive any rebates after the April payment. If you would like to continue using the
program and donate your rebate to the school for the Scholarship Fund, we would be happy to
accept your donation.



